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Monday October 3, 2011 

 

 

For Immediate Release: 

 

 

On 10/3/11 at approximately 7:45 pm, Officers of the Eureka Police Department were dispatched 

to the 2400 block of Manzanita St in an attempt to locate and apprehend a wanted parolee – 

Shiloh CHASE – who had been on the run from Law Enforcement for the past two weeks. 

 

Officers arrived and conducted a search of a residence in the neighborhood without success.   

 

As the officers were leaving the residence, they were advised by dispatch of a suspicious person 

in the 2500 block of Manzanita St. 

 

Officers began searching the area and subsequently engaged in a short foot pursuit of the wanted 

Parolee – Shiloh CHASE.  CHASE climbed up on a roof of a residence in the 2500 block of 

Manzanita St. in an attempt to elude and hide from the officers.  He was soon discovered.  

CHASE refused commands to surrender and a short negotiation was initiated with him which 

resulted in CHASE’s peaceful surrender. 

 

CHASE was booked into the Humboldt County Correctional Facility on the following charge(s): 

 

PC 3056  Parole Violation 

 

 
 

 


